
Summer is here and with summer this year, we finally 
have minimal covid restrictions. It’s been a long 28 
months, but we have endured these challenges. 

Although caution still needs to be taken, it is certainly great 
to be out and about with friends and family again. In person 
events and gatherings are wonderful to attend, not to 
mention being able to travel again. 

Our Board members and volunteers have been very busy 
this past spring. The Golden Horseshoe chapter continues to 

hold numerous educational sessions and webinars for our members. We hope that you 
are enjoying the topics that are being presented and if you have any suggestions for new 
topics, please let us know. We welcome your input. Remember if you miss any of the ses-
sions, they are recorded and able to view on the CCI Golden Horseshoe website. 

Our Board of Directors continue to meet monthly to discuss local, provincial, and na-
tional condo issues. CCI Ontario is currently working to standardize the education program 
for CCI members throughout Ontario. We support their endeavour and look forward to 
these programs being introduced soon. CCI National is also currently working to stan-
dardize how chapters across the country operate. All chapters participate in this process 
which is establishing policies and procedures for each Chapters’ Administrators. 

Our conference in early March 2020 was one of the last public events that many of us 
attended before covid took over our lives. 

We are all now getting very excited about our first post-covid, in person conference. 
This will be held on September 16th at the OE Conference Centre on Bronte Rd just south 
of the QEW. The conference committee is busy preparing exciting topics for the days’ ses-
sions. Sponsors are signing up and the booths will be going quickly as well. Please reach 
out to the conference committee if you want to provide a sponsorship or obtain a booth 
for a terrific day of networking with our condo boards and property managers. We look 
forward to seeing you all there. Save the date, more information will be coming out soon! 

We thank everyone who has followed up on completing their annual CCI membership 
renewals this spring. If you have not yet renewed your membership, we encourage you to 
do so. If for some reason, you have not received your renewal information, please reach 
out to us and we will send you another renewal form. Without your support, CCI and our 
important education events would not exist. If you know board members in other condos 
who are not members, please share with them the great value that CCI Golden Horseshoe 
provides. 

In closing, I again want to thank my fellow board members, all of our committee mem-
bers and all of the guest speakers at our events. Without you volunteering your time, our 
chapter would not be as successful as it is.  

Thank you and I hope everyone has a safe and wonderful summer! 
 

Sandy Foulds, RCM, B.A. 
President 
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#LifeIsGolden

Condo News 
is produced 4 times per year 
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Deadline – August 1st 

Winter (January) 
Deadline – December 1st 

Spring (May) 
Deadline – April 1st 
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